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IS YOUR HEATING OR HOT 
WATER NOT WORKING? OR 
YOUR INTERCOM? OR 
EXTRACTOR FAN?
If the above are not working 
then please contact the council 
directly on 020 7525 2600 
repairs team. These are an 
council retained repairs 
function. 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY TMO OFFICE OPENING HOURS
• 24th December 2020 - 9am-1pm ((1pm-5pm –

TMO phone line open for emergencies only) 
• 31st December 2020– 9am-1pm ((1pm-5pm –

TMO phone line open for emergencies only)

For any emergencies outside of the TMO Office 
opening hours, please contact the Southwark 
Council on 020 7525 5000. 

On behalf of all the board members 
and our staff, we would like to wish 

you and your family a Merry Christmas 
and a Very Happy New Year.



Dear resident, 

As we come to the end of 2020, we will no doubt in years to come remember this 
year by the devastation that the coronavirus has had on the world but also the 
impact it has had on individuals. I know that some of us have lost friends and 
family members to the virus, whilst others have lost their jobs and businesses due to 
the impact on the economy. Let us not forget that our children have lost a part of 
their childhood, their education and also the special moments with their 
friends/families.

However, in the midst of all the uncertainty, troubling and worrying times, let us 
not forget the wonderful things we have seen. We have seen communities come 
together, we have seen the bravery and commitment of our key workers, we have 
seen the kindness of our neighbours and above all we have seen how strong and 
resilient we as individuals can be. We have had to change the way we live, work, 
embrace technology and learn to adapt to a new world. We have had to remind 
ourselves that we are after all, in this together and that, despite everything, there is 
always hope.

I am extremely proud to have a TMO that has throughout, the pandemic, stayed 
open and continued to provide support and services when all around seemed to 
have shut. We are extremely grateful for our staff risking their own health, we are 
grateful for the estate champions for their selfless acts of kindness by helping a vast 
amount of residents on our estate; and we are grateful for all our committee 
members and volunteers for working tirelessly to provide support and deliver 
activities for your benefits.

Lastly, on behalf of everyone here at D'Eynsford TMO, I would like to wish you and 
your family a wonderful Christmas and a very happy new year. One thing this year 
has taught us all is to appreciate the time with our family and friends. Our job is not 
quite done yet, as we have two festive events coming up such as ‘12 days of 
Christmas treasure hunt’ and a one off, never attempted ‘OUTDOOR Estate Carol 
Singing’. We hope you can join us in seeing this year out!

Stay safe and hope to see you all soon!

Best Wishes

Natasha (Chair of D'Eynsford TMO)

COMING UP! 

• 21ST DECEMBER 2020 – 4:30 PM (OUTDOOR ESTATE CAROL SINGING)

• 22ND DECEMBER 2020 TO 8TH JANUARY 2021 – 12 DAYS FOR CHRISTMAS 

TREASURE HUNT (OUTDOOR)



JINGLE BELLS

Dashing through the snow

In a one horse open sleigh

Over the fields we go

Laughing all the way

Bells on bobtail ring

Making spirits bright

What fun it is to laugh and sing

A sleighing song tonight!

Oh, jingle bells, jingle bells

Jingle all the way

Oh! what fun it is to ride

In a one horse open sleigh, hey

Jingle bells, jingle bells

Jingle all the way

Oh! what fun it is to ride

In a one horse open sleigh

WE WISH YOU A MERRY CHRISTMAS

We wish you a merry Christmas

We wish you a merry Christmas

We wish you a merry Christmas and a happy new year

Good tidings we bring to you and your kin

We wish you a merry Christmas and a happy new year

Oh, bring us some figgy pudding

Oh, bring us some figgy pudding

Oh, bring us some figgy pudding

And bring it right here

Good tidings we bring to you and your kin

We wish you a merry Christmas and a happy new year

SILENT NIGHT

Silent night, holy night
All is calm, all is bright
'Round yon virgin Mother and 
Child
Holy infant so tender and mild
Sleep in heavenly peace
Sleep in heavenly peace
Silent night, holy night!

AWAY IN A MANGER

Away in a manger

No crib for His bed

The little Lord Jesus

Lay down His sweet head

The stars in the sky

Look down where He lay

The little Lord Jesus

Asleep on the hay

The cattle are lowing

The poor Baby wakes

But little Lord Jesus

No crying He makes

OUTDOOR ESTATE CHRISTMAS CAROL 

SINGING – this Monday at 4.30pm

This year, we will do doing a Estate Carol 

singing. 

• you can get involved by either joining us 

in our groups of 6 outdoors (socially 

distanced), please come and meet at the 

entrance of the community room at 

4:00pm

or….

• you can join us from your garden, 

windows, balconies or front door and join 

along with us at 4:30pm. 

These are the carols we will be singing! We 

hope to see you then!  If you play musical 

instruments then we need you!!
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USEFUL CONTACTS

Emergency services Police, fire, ambulance - 999 

Report crime (not life threating) – 101

Council Main switch board - 020 7525 5000

Council Repairs - 020 7525 2600

Council Parking Team - 0207 525 3587 / 0207 525 

3363

Council Environmental Services – 0207 525 2000

Council Rent & Council Tax - 0345 600 0611

12 DAYS OF CHRISTMAS TREASURE HUNT! 

From the 21st December, we will place 12 Christmas themed (A3 sized) 

posters around D’Eynsford Estate. See if you can spot all 12 themes and 

complete the blank space below. Once you have completed it, you will 

need to submit it to the TMO office by the 8th January 2021.  Those who 

submit it and get it right, will receive a prize! Suitable for all ages! 

Please complete the above and return to our TMO officer by the 8th

January to claim your prize! 

1. 7.

2. 8.

3. 9.

4. 10.

5. 11.

6. 12.


